
RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION  
FOR DAVID WELSH, MD

Introduced by: William Mohr, MD, on behalf of the Indiana Delegation to the AMA

Whereas, Dr. David Welsh at the 2024 American Medical Association annual meeting 
was elected by the House of Delegates to serve as a member of the AMA Board  
of Trustees, and is therefore no longer is eligible to serve as a delegate; and

Whereas, Dr. Welsh has been a long-serving delegate to the AMA House of 
Delegates representing Indiana with distinction, honor, and diligence as Chair of the 
Council on Science and Public Health as well as the Organized Medical Staff Section; 
and

Whereas, Dr. David Welsh has as a longstanding leader held numerous positions  
for the Indiana State Medical Association, including Past President; and

Whereas, Dr. David Welsh led a campaign for “Stop the Bleed” kits in Indiana 
schools while serving on the state public health and trauma care commission; and

Whereas, Dr. Welsh has served Indiana underserved rural communities as a general 
surgeon, county health officer for two rural counties, and local medical staff leader; 
and

Whereas, Dr. Welsh has powerfully and successfully advocated and helped pass the 
landmark $225 million Indiana state investment in public health; therefore be it

RESOLVED, that the Indiana State Medical Association House of Delegates, 
celebrating 175 years, shall by acclamation issue a Resolution of Appreciation  
to Dr. David Welsh for his advocacy, service, and leadership regarding organized 
medicine, patients, and the people of Indiana and the United States.
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